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                                20835 Rutledge Road, Castro Valley, California 94546    510-537-0830 

          Loyal Order of the Moose 1491 & Women of the Moose Chapter 934 “A Family Fraternity” 

                  NEWSLETTER OF THE HAYWARD-CASTRO VALLEY MOOSE LODGE 1491 

                                                       July-Augusat 2022 

 

Coming Events 
 

Weekly & Special Events 
Meetings 

 
Always check flyers at the lodge for other special 
events that may pop up.  We are only successful 
with your support. Come on down, bring your 
family, invite a friend.    Hope to See you soon!!!!! 

Mondays 

6:30 - 9:30pm City wide Pool League - Social Quarters 

7:00 - 10:00pm Poker - Game Room 

Tuesdays 

6:30pm Cornhole Main Hall 

Wednesdays 

7:00 - 8:00pm Lodge Meetings 1st & 3rd Wednesdays 

6:30pm Women of the Moose Meetings 2nd 

Wednesday 

6:30-9:30pm City wide Pool League in Social Quarters 

Thursdays 

We are almost ready to begin Taco's and Trivia 

keep an eye out for the announcement!! 

Fridays 

6:00 to 7:30pm Dinner Specials (Dinner available till 

9:30pm) 

7:00pm Poker Game room 

7:30pm Legacy Karaoke with Julie 7:30 till?? 

Saturday  

CHECK CALENDAR FOR EVENTS 

Sunday  

CHECK CALENDAR FOR EVENTS 

 

HONOR FLIGHT 
Special Presentation 

July 11, 2022 
6:30 

 

WOMENS CORNHOLE  

Last Thursday  

of the month. 
 

https://honorflightbayarea.org/
https://castrovalleymoose.org/
https://castrovalleymoose.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             
       President     Earl Munday 
       Administrator     Dina Munday 
  

                  LODGE OFFICER  
Jr. Past Governor  Mike Baldwin 
Chaplain        Bonnie Russell 
Jr. Governor        John Meri 
Treasurer         Fannessia Williams 
Trustee         Blaze Haze 
Trustee         John DeRose 
Trustee        Anthony Soares 
Sgt. At Arms        Gary Vannucci 
Inner Guard     David Castro 
Outer Guard      Vacant    

 
         STANDING COMMITTEES 
Activities   Dina Munday 
Application Review   Ron Rocha 
Financial Review  Tighe Boyle 
Communications  Teri Castro 
Chapter Activities  Earlene Jensen 
Heart of the Community Karen Clay 
Government Relations Vacant 
Loss Prevention  Jeff McDonald 
Membership  Damon Russell 
Moose Charities  Vacant 
Moose Legion  Anthony Waltz 
Ritual    Mo Khan 
        
 

Administrators Message 

 

Summer is here in full swing, and the lodge is doing 
great.  We have just hit our 1,000-member mark and we 
are close to 1,020 as I write this message.  So please keep 
doing what you are doing by asking your friends, family, 
and neighbors to join this great organization.  As I write 
this, I’m finishing up packing to head out to our 
International Convention in Orlando Florida with quite a 
few others from Hayward/Castro Valley. I am happy that 
we will be well represented. I’m hoping that when Earl and 
I return we will be able to share some exciting news and 
information on the new thing coming ahead. 

We have a lot of exciting events coming soon so don’t 
miss out.  We have a 4th of July BBQ, Comedy Night on 
July 23rd, and Harley Races aka Horse Races on July 21st. 
In addition to those special events, we still have all our 
weekly events as well. Poker, Karaoke, Cornhole and 
more.  So, if you haven’t been down in a while stop on by 
to say hello and have some fun with the rest of us. 

See you at the lodge. 

Dina Munday 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

President’s Message 
It's been great seeing people down at the lodge and enjoying 
the events that we have had to offer.  July is a busy month so 
be sure not to miss out on any of the activities. 
We have a little bit of something for everyone, Karaoke, Cards, 
Horseraces, Cornhole, Pool, BBQ's, potlucks. We are very 
interested in starting Thursday night tacos and trivia 
and are looking for volunteers to get this going.  If trivia is your 
thing let us know if you can help us get this started.   
We have signed over 132 members since May 1st. We hope to 
see these new members at the lodge as well as long time 
members we haven't seen in a while.   
By the time you read this message I will be in Orlando at our 
International Convention seeing my friends from across the 
country and learning about all the new things to come. I cannot 
wait to share these things with you upon my return. 
 
Thank you for all you do. 
Earl Munday 
 



 

                     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                     
 
 

 

Senior Regents Message 
The last two months have been a whirlwind for me and the Women 
of the Moose! 
  
I got to visit five lodges in our district and trust me, I got lots of ideas 
for fun things that we can implement in Castro Valley. 
  
Our Father’s Day breakfast was so much fun! Thank you to the 
ladies for baking muffins and extra goodies, thank you to Cheryl for 
making the super cute coffee pod holders, thank you to Fannessia 
for donating the coffee pods to go in them, and thank you to Gina 
and her kitchen staff for making all the food. Great job everyone! 
  
Our bake sale tables continue to be well received on Friday nights, 
and now we are setting up desserts at the monthly car show, too! 
Come out for fresh baked goods! Yum! 
  
The committee letters have been mailed out and if you are on a 
committee that has yet to pick a fundraiser event, be sure to bring 
your ideas to the committee meeting on the fourth Wednesday of 
the month at 6:30. 

  
Let’s make a mark! 
  
Thank you, Bonnie Russell 
 

Women of the Moose 
BOARD OF OFFICERS AND CHAIRMAN 

2021-2022 
 
Sr. Regent   Bonnie Russell 
 
Officers    
Jr. Past Regent  Tammy Ferman 
Treasurer   Renee Belk 
Secretary   Earlene Jensen 
Guide    Pat Castro   
Membership    Fanessia Williams 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven TBD 
Higher Degrees  Dina Munday 
Fraternal Activities  Corrina Pederson 
Audit Chairman                  Chris Christ 
  
 

4TH OF JULY 

CELEBRATRION 

MONDAY JULY 4 

12:30-1:30 
$10 

If you don’t have plans and would like to join,  

please text Cheryl at 510-858-6668 by June 30th. 

 

BBQ Chicken, Baked Beans, Potato Salad, Rolls and watermelon 

 

For card players, a poker tournament will follow.  

Get practice playing cornhole. 

Pool table and other games will be open 

 

LET’S HAVE FUN! 



                                          

         
IT’S BACK 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT CAR SHOW 
 

4TH WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH, July 27 and August 24 

Parking lot opens at 3:00 
 

BBQ dinner will be available for purchase from 5:30-7:30 



 

                    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                       

 

                      

 

 



There’s a new Deputy in town! 

 

By Damon Russell, Moose Lodge #1491 Membership Committee Chairman 
 
CONGRATULATIONS, Hayward/Castro Valley Moose Lodge #1491! Our Lodge is now 1000 members strong! Our 
Family Fraternity has blossomed into the Lodge it is today because of OUR efforts over the past 75 years. This 
means YOU! Pat yourself on the back, you are a ROCKSTAR! 
 
But our membership numbers alone do not make the Lodge. Our MEMBERS do. As Chairman of YOUR Lodge’s 
Membership Committee, I want to talk about that committee with you. 
 
There are 4 TEAMS in this Membership Committee. We’re going to call them the 4 “R’s”, and they’re as follows: 
 
• The Recruitment team 
 
• The Reception team 
 
• The Retention team 
 
• The Recognition team 
 
Well, guess what? EVERY MEMBER OF THIS LODGE is in the Membership Committee, because each and every 
of us is in at least ONE of those teams, and I’m going to prove it. 
 
Let’s talk about these teams for a minute. 
 
• The first one is the Recruitment Team - Member recruitment is an ongoing effort of every member. We love 
our Lodge family, and by extension, we as members want to meet AND be a part of your family and friendship 
circles. Every member of this lodge has friends and family in their lives that can both benefit from and contribute to, 
the Family Fraternity that is this Lodge, and ALL of the other Moose Lodges as well. This is the basic function of the 
Recruitment team- Bringing us all together. 
 
• The Recruitment team focuses on promoting awareness of our Lodge, and our mission. 
• What is our mission? There are 4 parts to our mission, which comes from Moose International, and each one of us 
pledged to uphold this mission when we first joined the Moose. 
 
• To improve both the quality, and the strength, of our Fraternity (which is Lodge, the WOTM, and Moose Legion) 
• To provide for the children at Mooseheart 
• To provide for the seniors at Moosehaven 
• To promote membership growth 
 
• We do have some Key members of this team, and they may not even know it. Those members that produce our 
Newsletter, those that manage our social media presence, managers of our website, the volunteers that run the 
social quarters, those that host weekly or monthly events, not to mention the INCREDIBLE efforts of the Women of 
the Moose, are just a few examples. 
 
These are the main folks that attract new members into our Fraternity, but we ALL do this as well. Our MEMBERS 
form the largest part of the Recruitment Team. EVERY member of our Lodge has pledged to improve the Lodge and 
promote its growth, and we ALL do it in our words and deeds every day. 
 
Let’s give our Recruitment Team rockstars a big hand! 
You have just been deputized! Tell your friends, there’s a new deputy in town. That’s YOU! (Deputy badges are 
available upon request) 
 
• The second one is the Reception Team- Member Reception is also a joint effort of EVERY member of this 
Lodge. Not only do we receive our new members with a warm, heartfelt welcome, but we also do this for our existing 
members. For our new members, the Reception Team ALSO focuses providing on a positive enrollment and 
orientation experience, and for the existing members, the Reception Team greets each member as they enter the 
Lodge to participate in our activities. 



 

                     
We’re ALL part of this team. Do you want your Deputy badge yet? The job has AWESOME benefits! 
 
• The next one is the Retention Team - while the Recruitment and Reception teams work to GROW our 
membership, The Retention Team focuses on maintaining that membership, identifying and reporting to the Board, 
any reasons why they may not renew their membership. 
 
• The Retention Team generally meets informally and kind of quite often, simply to make sure membership retention 
problems don’t occur. As a rule, this effort should never need to go beyond a simple dues reminder notice, and I can 
honestly say that’s about where we’re at right now, which is awesome! We COULD stand to have a few volunteers 
perhaps from WOTM to make text and phone calls to those with expired dues once a month, AFTER I’ve already 
emailed them, which occurs the first week of every month. If we have any interested Volunteers, please reach out to 
me at the Lodge or by email at cvmoosemembership1491@gmail.com. I’d LOVE your help! 
 
• Lastly, we have our Recognition Team- Recognizing our individual team rockstars for their efforts to build, 
maintain and fortify the membership of this Lodge and the Moose Fraternity is our way of celebrating the people that 
make our Lodge the great place it is today, keeping us consistent with our mission. 
 
Our team Rockstars are celebrated in our general meetings. You DO go to the meetings, right? If you do, you’d 
know that our Recruitment and Reception Teams are the ones most often getting the credit for the success of the 
Lodge, and they deserve it. Keep up the awesome work! 
 
The continued success of this Lodge depends on our ACTIVE membership and our new “Deputies”. As YOUR 
Membership Chairman, I look to the general membership to help continue to improve the Recruitment and 
Reception Teams of our Lodge, and I look forward to your continued cooperation. Additionally, I’d love a few 
organized individuals with good phone manners to help the Retention Team going forward. If that’s you, let’s talk! 
Let me make YOU the next Rockstar at the meeting! 
 
Fraternally yours, Damon 
 

 
 

mailto:cvmoosemembership1491@gmail.com
https://robertpacerealestate.com/


 
 

 

https://lillysgarage.com/
https://nugentplasteringinc.com/



